Leah Dyck
Re: Fresh Food Weekly Flyer

To: adele@barriehousing.com

| emailed Adele again, because people are starving.
Hey Adele!

| hope you're doing well and had a great vacation!
Are we able to post my Fresh Food Weekly flyer in the 49 Coulter Street building soon? | can print it off ;)

Thanks Adele and talk soon!

Leah
1, Adele
& RE: Fresh Food Weekly Flyer
To: Leah Dyck
Hi Leah,

Yes just did some errands around the house nothing exciting thanks for asking

Off course you can put flyers up at Coulter no problem at all. Let me know if you need assistance.
| was going to call you tomorrow to discuss the common room at Summitview

We will be opening up the common room to tenants again starting in October

Hopefully, this will give you enough time to find another location

Thank you for all that you have done and will continue to do.

Adele Baxter

Tenant Services Manager

Barrie Housing

Sea More from Leah Dyck

Leah Dyck
Re: Fresh Food Weekly Flyer
To: Adele

But she ignored the part about the flyer and then stopped
talking to me again.

Thanks for the heads up on the common room.

Am | able to put the flyer up in the cased informational bulletin board?
Leah

Sent from my iPhone

See More from Adale

But then Mary-Anne changed her mind about letting me use my building’s community room and gave
me two months to find a new space.

Since | live at the public housing building this community room was at, | could see that it continued to
remain empty and unused for at least another year.



